
 
 

 

For more details on how we  
carry out this work, visit: 

scottishwater.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Taking care of your sewer network in Windhill / Muir of Ord.  
 
What we are doing 
As you will be aware, we are currently carrying out work to upgrade sewers in Windhill / Muir 
of Ord to help reduce the risk of sewer flooding by reducing the risk of pipes bursting.  Part of 
this work involved crossing the A862.  We had hoped to be able to drill the pipe under the road, 
however the ground conditions are such that we are unable to do so.  As such, we now need 
to install the pipe across the A862 by open cut trench method (See overleaf for details of works 
location in the A862). 

When are we doing it 
Work is planned to start in the A862 from Tuesday 6th May 2025  
for approximately 6 weeks. 

 
What happens next 
 This section of works will involve a lane closure in the A862 with temporary traffic lights.  As 

work progresses the lane closure will flip to the other lane.  Traffic lights will be in place to 
manage the flow of traffic safely through the lane closure area. 

 During these works, vehicle access will be maintained to both the access road to Windhill 
and the access road to Tomich House.    

 All working areas will be securely fenced off to ensure the safety of the public and our site 
team.  Pedestrian Access will be maintained at all times.  

 Our contractor Pat Munro Construction Ltd. will be carrying out this work on our behalf and 
they will do all they can to keep disruption to a minimum as much as possible. 
 

 

Project Reference 

Capital/513319/CWA 

Our Alliance Partner Caledonia 
Water Alliance will be carrying out 
this work on our behalf. 

23rd April 2025 

 

 

 

Contains Important Scottish Water Information 
 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

If you have any special requirements during our works or would like information in an alternative format 
or language, please contact us. 

We record all calls for quality and training purposes. 

  

Work Location and Traffic Management in A862  

 

     Note:  Dates and durations may be subject to change depending on progress of the work. 

 

We thank you for your patience, understanding and co-operation in advance of these essential works to your 
sewer network. 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 

Clive Duncan 
Customer Manager 
Caledonia Water Alliance 


